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A formal audit report will be issued for internal official use only by the 
Commission on or about January 31. 1998. 
mailed to the company liaison officer listed in the Commission Mailing 
Directory. 
within ten days after receipt. 

Questions regarding the audit or staff conduct should be directed to Jim 
I4cPherson or myyself at (904)  413-6487. 

Sincerely, 

A copy of the final report will be 

Comments should be mailed to the Director of Records and Reporting 

: i&hlu34h&A 
Denise N. Vlndiver 

GTE Florida, Incorporated 
One Tampa City Center 
201 North Franklin Street, 14th Floor 
Tampa, FL 33602-5187 

Enclosure: (1) Excerpts from Rule 25-22.006, F.A.C. and 
366.093, F.S. 

cc: Mary Andrews Bane, Deputy Executive Director/Tech. (w/o enclosure) 
Field Audit Supervisor 
Legal Services (w/o enclosure) 
Division of Records and Reporting (w/o enclosure) 
Public Counsel 




